
 

 

 

May 9, 2020  

Happy Mother's Day! 
 

Anna Jarvis organized the first Mother’s Day observances in Grafton, West 

Virginia and Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, on May 10, 1908. As the annual 

celebration became popular around the country, Jarvis became the driving 

force behind Mother’s Day and asked members of Congress to set aside a 

day to honor mothers. She succeeded in 1914, when Congress designated 

the second Sunday in May as Mother’s Day. 

 

While sheltering in place, and attending to personal, professional and 

academic responsibilities, remember to complete the Census online, by mail 

or by telephone. 

  

Make your mother proud and fulfill your civic duty by filling out 

the #2020Census today! 

 



 

 

 

 

On average, it takes less than 10 minutes to complete the Census 

questionnaire. Completing the Census is an opportunity to continue to 

positively impact our community! Everyone Counts! Including 

You! #DurhamCounts #MakeNCCount 

 

Due to COVID-19 the deadline to complete the Census is extended 

to October 31, 2020. 

 

Go to www.my2020census.gov to complete the Census online. 

 

https://my2020census.gov/


 

 

Call 844-330-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in English. 

 

Call 844-468-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Spanish. 

 


